August 26, 2009

Dear Parents and Families of 3rd Graders,

Welcome back to school!  I hope you and your family enjoyed your summer vacation.  I look forward to working with your child this year.  This is my third year at Highland Elementary, and I find the community and staff here to be wonderful and dedicated to learning.

Attached to this letter are other important papers for you to complete.  Please help me by returning them at your earliest convenience.
Included is a page picturing our class website and wiki. Both web addresses are also listed below.  The second site (wiki) will house your child’s work throughout the year as an electronic student portfolio. I hope you will find these resources helpful and use them often. 

http://www.billings.k12.mt.us/highland/lambertd/mrslwebpage.html
http://grade3responds10.pbworks.com/
Please consider giving me permission to post to these educational sites.  I’d love to include picture slideshows and videos, as well as poems and stories written by my students.  Over the past two years, my students have many things posted that I would be willing to share with you, if you wish to stop by to find out more. Their efforts were quiet stunning and will be stored online indefinitely.  

Thank you for your consideration.  If you have any questions, please call or e-mail me.

I look forward to meeting each one of you during our Highland Open House on Thursday, September 3rd from 5:30 to 7:30 pm.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Doretta Lambert
lambertd@billings.k12.mt.us
My direct phone line at school: 281-6268 (Not during class, please.)

Please use the voice-messaging system.  I will be happy to get back to you in a timely manner. Thank you!

